Laureen Pepersack

I experienced heat stroke while supervising students on a fire drill/evacuation training from having
to stand out in the sun w/o protection - random drill scheduled. My doctor told me that [ am now
much more susceptible to getting heat stroke again. I retired from teaching. We must protect our
workers' health - with the increasing heat and drought conditions more of us are susceptible. Do not
allow shallow minded, profit motivated individuals/groups block this important measure. These
shallow minded individuals/groups do not realize the ultimate cost to themselves when workers
suffer. I suffered and my students suffered when the administration did not respect my health
requirements. Thank you



